
 
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Thank you to all those who attended our recent Open Evening.  All of our local primaries have 

been offered the opportunity for their Year Six students to visit during the school day to see 

the school in action.  Please see the table below for further details. 

School name Visit date 

Kings Oak Primary Learning Centre 23.09.22 

Darfield Upperwood Academy 03.10.22 and 05.10.22 

High View Primary Learning Centre 07.10.22 and 17.10.22 

Darfield Outwood Primary Academy 12.10.22 

Wombwell Park Street Primary School 03.11.22 

All Saints Academy  To be confirmed 

Sandhill Primary School 02.11.22 

   

We are pleased to offer ‘catch up’ tours for Year Six students and their families who were 

unable to attend Open Evening.  Mrs. Hubbert (Senior Vice Principal) and Ms. Brennan 

(Transition Manager) will show you around our school and answer any questions you may 

have. 

We are offering tours on Wednesday 19th October and Thursday 20th October.  There will be 

two tours on each day.  The first tour will start at 4pm and the second tour will start at 5:30pm.  

Places are limited to a maximum of ten families per tour and must be booked in advance. 

Contact our reception on (01226) 272 000 to book a place.  Please be prompt as it will not be 

possible to join the tour once it has started.  Try to avoid bringing other children and family 

members where possible.   

Information about offers evening and other transition events for Year Six students will follow 

in March. Year Five will have further opportunities to visit later in the year and information will 

be sent nearer the time.  

If you do need any further information or wish to discuss your child, please contact Ms. 

Brennan on 01226 272 000 or by email to Rachel.Brennan@astreanetherwood.org. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Ms. Rachel Brennan 

Transition Manager 

Netherwood Academy 
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